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Hi Lincoln and surrounding area Residents:

The reenergized Lincoln and Area Lions Club proudly reaffirm our commitment to the
community of Lincoin and surrounding area. We have continued the Lions Club work in
the park by doing several clean ups over the summer of 2017. We have also installed a
new charcoal BBQ for the public use as well as several new picnic tables. We hope the
people of our community will enjoy our efforts.

We hold our meetings in the Autism Connection location the 1% Wednesday of each
month — when we don’t get snowed out. We served hot Chocolate to all who came to
our Christmas tree lighting event in early December. Thank you to Autism Connections
for providing the location for our tree and to Scott’s Nursery for the beautiful Christmas
tree.

Look for several more events coming soon at the Community room at the Autism
Connection location 1666 Lincoln Road.

The members of the Lincoln and Area Lions Club, with the support of the community of
Lincoln and Area, are pleased to have been able to fund several of our children to the
Summer Camp of 2017 with the help of the Lincoln Elementary School, who assisted
with selections and with community support we hope 1o be able to provide this service
again.

The Lincoln and Area Lions Club have chasen the Autism Connections Center, the Thatch
Road Park and the Lincoin Elementary School as major projects. We have purchased an
Automatic Electronic Defibrillator for the school, had it installed and the teachers have
been trained to use it.

We will be having a community yard sale and BBQ in March at our center and will be
looking for people with donations of yard sale goods or who may want to rent a table for
a small fee. We will inform you of the exact date soon.

We are always looking for new members and helping hands for our projects. If you think
you are one of thase people, please feel free 1o contact me at my email address below.

In Lions Service
Lion Barb Goodwin
Vice President and Project Coordinator

Bigoodwin2017 @gmail.com




